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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is isSued not for
endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

EXECUTIVE EDUCATION IN ORGANIZATIONAL LEADERSHIP AND
DEVELOPMENT TRAINING

The Saceda Youth Lead School is offering a proposal for a training for all
Regional Supervisors and SDO Grievance Committee Members to address
organizational leadership with strong emphasis on Communication, Power and
Organization Change.

The training will involve lectures and simulations focused on, (1) forming an
effective and efficient team; (2) storming on how to achieve the vision, mission and
other programs of attached agencies without getting so stressed out; (3) setting of
the new rules of engagements to be followed with respect thereby inspiring the
members of the team; (4) to perform well- where co-employee is being valued and
respected; and (5) adjourning of personnel who do not catch up or respect
organizational achievables and developments.

Interested Schools Division Offices may contact Saceda Youth Lead School but
shall take into utmost consideration the guidelines on the use of Human Resource
Development Funds as stipulated in Regional Memorandum 315, s. 2023 titled
“Reiteration of Issuances Related to the Utilization of Human Resource Development
Funds”.

For more information, contact:

Dave G. Saceda

Chair and Founder

Brgy. Daro 6200 Dumaguete City
09156339546
sacedayouthlead@gmail.com
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